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Mayor Hector Macmillan on 89.7 FM

On December 14, 2016, the Northumberland Taxpayers Coalition (NTC)
presented recommendations to the County on how to make the budget process
more transparent, efficient, and cost effective.

Trent Hills Mayor Hector Macmillan, who is also a Northumberland County
Councillor, criticized the group for a lack of understanding especially as many
charges the County must pay for have been downloaded "by stealth" from the
provincial government. Macmillan expressed his disdain for taxpayers' groups
saying an earlier taxpayer group ended up costing the County over a million
dollars.

Trent Hills Mayor Hector Macmillan will be on "Week in Review" on Friday
January 6 at Noon. You can listen on the radio at 89.7 FM or by streaming it
over the internet.
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